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  Woodworker’s Club Meeting  
Wednesday, April 17th @ 6:30 PM 

The Woodworker’s Shop, East Manito Rd., Pekin. 

October Meeting Notes: President, Les Linton called the meeting of April 17th to 
order at 6:30PM. 

Business Meeting:  Treasurer Norm Bartlett received a CEFCU statement and has 
reported the sum of $2,154.28 in the club’s savings account and an additional 
$101.52 in checking.  And as usual, those figures reconciled with the CEFCU 
statement dated 4/13/2019. 

Old Business: mouse trap car competition was brought up again as a suggestion 
for a club challenge. John Keen will help put together the rules for the competition 
along with volunteers, then present to the club. The Marigold Festival was brought 
up and there wasn’t a lot of interest to participate this year. It was agreed to revisit 
the topic in an upcoming meeting to finally decide whether the cub should 
participate. 

New Business: none 

Drawings: 50-50 was won by Tim Wilcoxen. The $25 gift card for show and tell 
was won by John Keen. The $35 gift card was won by David Oakes. 

Show and Tell: 

A.J. Gatzemeyer: A.J. used the TV to show what he’s 
working on. He’s in the process of building many 
mantle clocks. He quickly realized that he needs to cut 
365 boards. Being the inventor that he is, he made his 
own power feeder for his bandsaw to speed up the 
process. 
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Vic McDonald: Vic brought a moose that he cut on the 
scroll saw. He created the pattern himself out of 19 
individual pieces. He used super glue to glue them 
together. 

 

Gene Lair: made a squirrel feeder using a glass jar.  

 

Jim Seelye: made a scroll saw ornament in preparation for 
his class reunion (80th). He’s planning on making 45 
ornaments in total. 
 

Russ Marie: made a very handy jig for measuring 
angles on stairs. The jig is adjustable and can capture 
any angle. 
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Program: 

Carl Miller put together a great presentation on hand planes. He brought a sample 
from his 500+ hand planes collection. He told very entertaining stories including 
one about his Stanley no 1. He explained the history of Stanley and the different 
generations of hand planes. Many thanks to Carl for sharing his passion with the 
club. 
 

Contact Information 

President -  – Les Linton - 309-202-0971 - llinton68@gmail.com 
Vice President – Dan Withrow - 815715-0681 -  danwithrow@aol.com 
Secretary-Newsletter – Khaled Mohammad - 309-868-6399 - PAWSecretary@gmail.com 
Treasurer - Norm Bartlett – 309-697-4341 – linnorm12@juno.com  
Librarian - Khaled Mohammad - 309-868-6399 -  khaled@me.com  
Refreshments - John Goodenough - 815-440-1048 - johngoodenough38@gmail.com  
Web Master - Mark Salrin - 309-382-2729 -  marksalrin@ccg-services.com
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